Reccomendation of DCEF/DFO. Nenmara in Proposal No.
FP/KL/HYD/18380/2016

M/s Palakkad Small Hydro Company Ltd promoted by District
Panchayath, Palakkad has applied for seeking permission for laying penstock
pipeline in 0.3 Ha Forest land inconnection with Palakkuzhi Mini Hydro Electric
Project. The proposed land falls in Puzhakkalidam Malavaram vested forest
item No. 37/4 under Vadakkencherry section of Alathur Range in Nenmara
Division. Area bears minimum Forest land with the least impact to the existing
forest ecosystem. The proposed penstock pipeline has not been passing
through National Park, \Vildlife Sanctuary, Elephant Corridor, Tiger Reserve or
biosphere reserve land. Hence, the proposal is hereby recommended to

consider as per the provisions under Forest Conservation Act, 1980
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